
826 OPINIONS 

covering the redecorating of the toilet room opposite the office of the Attorney-General, 
State House Annex, Columbu~, Ohio. It is noted from the papers submitted that the 
contract price is 886.00 and that the contract is proposed to be entered into with 
Bowers & Gilmore, a partnership coru:isting of J. 0. Bowers and W. J. Gilmore. It 
is also noted that competitive bids were taken for the propo~ed work and that the 
bid of Bowers & Gilmore, at 886.00, is the lm•:e£t bid. With the proposed contract 
you have submitted the certificate of the Dired0r of FinancP, showing that the sum 
of ~86.00 is available for the work. 

The proposed contract bears the signature of ~Iessrs. Bowers & Gilmore and alRn 
of your department, by Leon C. Herrick, director. 

Finding as I do that your proceedings a~ to the prrJpvEcd contract have been 
correct and in conformity to law, I am endorRing my approval on the contract and 
am returning it herewith in quadruplicate form, together with its accompanying papers. 

35R\l. 

Respectfully, 
JOHN G. PRICE, 

Attorney-General. 

APPROVAL, BOXDR OF CITY OF WEST PARK, g32,000, FOR STREET 
J:\1PROVE:\1E~TR. 

CoLmmus, Omo, September 12, 1922. 

Department of Industrial Relations, Industrial Commission of Ohio, Columbus, Ohio. 

3.590. 

APPROVAL, BO~DS OF CITY OF WEST PARK, 882,500, FOR SEWER CON­
STRCCTION. 

CoLu;-.mus, Omo, September 12, 1922. 

Department of Industrial Relations, Industrial Commission of Ohio, Columbus, Ohio. 

3591. 

APPROVAL, BONDS OF CITY OF WELLSTON, 84,.500, FOR STREET 
L\1 PROVE:\1Eo'<TS. 

Cou:~mc:s, Omo, September 12, 1\122. 

Departmeut of Industrial Relations, Industrial C'ommission of Ohio, Columbus, Ohio. 


